
 

 

Dear Parents  

We are beginning preparations our Comic 

Relief celebrations on Friday, 15th March 2019. 

We would love our students to come wearing 

red and bring a donation to support our 

fundraising attempts.  

 

A special Comic Relief bakery will take place on the Friday 

morning. Please join us between 10.30 and 11.30am for some 

delicious treats. 

In classes, students will be making cakes and we will have a 

Springwater Bake Off competition at lunchtime, followed by an 

opportunity to buy some of these wonderful goodies in the 

afternoon and enjoy them with their classmates. There will be an 

Enterprise table and games to play, so please send your 

child/young person in with some pennies to be able to get 

involved in the activities. 

Thank you for helping us to make Comic Relief a memorable 

occasion for the young people and follow Facebook for pictures 

of the events on the day.  

Best wishes, 

Kelly Tomlinson 

SMSC Lead 

 

 

 

 


